
Srikrishna College, Bagula, Nadia 

Department of Commerce 

Notice  

Dated: 14th September 2024 

An internal examination of Basic Accounting and Business Entrepreneurship of the 

multidisciplinary course will be held on September 18. All the students who have taken basic 

accounting and entrepreneurship development as a multidisciplinary course in 2nd Semester, are 

asked to be present in the room no. 40 on 18th September 2024 at 12 o'clock for internal 

examination. 

 

 

 

         (PUSPITA MAHATA) 

  Head of the Department, Commerce 

Srikrishna College, Bagula 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


